
 

  

TONIGHT is Your Chance to Weigh in on VDOT’s Plans to Re-construct Route 

50 

Briar Woods High School, 7 pm. 
  

The Board of Supervisors is having a public input session tonight to hear from YOU on the 

proposed routes for the Dulles Access Road.  VDOT is recommending reconstructing Route 50 

between Northstar Blvd and Loudoun County Parkway to build limited access express lanes in 

the median.    This option is known as Alternative 3C. 

There’s another viable option—Alternative 2, which builds a new road from the future segment 

of Northstar Blvd north of 50 directly to 606. 

Many of you attended VDOT’s public information session at Liberty Elementary School—and 

you’ve sent email to the Board of Supervisors and VDOT—thank you. 

The Board of Supervisors is being asked by VDOT to make a recommendation on which route 

Loudoun County prefers.   Tonight’s meeting will be the first chance for most of my colleagues 

on the Board to hear from you in person on this issue which will have a major impact on our 

commutes and lives for a long time to come. 

You do not need to be signed up in advance to speak—you can simply come to the meeting and 

sign up.  Your voice needs to be heard in this debate.  I hope I’ll see you tonight. 

 


